
 
 

 

 

 
To Our Faithful Supporters, 

 
 

 

“GETTING BACK INTO A ROUTINE IN PERU” 
 

We thank each of you for your prayers. We can 
look back over the last two months and recognize 
God’s blessings.  As we requested in our last 
prayer letter:  We were able to enjoy our time 
with all our children for Christmas.  God allowed 
Jon to receive his renewed passport before our 
flight.  The car title was transferred on the last 
open day before our trip.  The new car insurance 
problem was able to be solved. We were able to 

make it back to the jungle of Peru safely along with all of our luggage. There was 
such great attendance and welcome from our church when we arrived back.  We 
were able to celebrate the New Year together.  Our first salvation decision for the 
new year was Laurent, a child faithful in church, along with her parents, who 
approached me after a church service, asking to be saved.  

As you may recall, Peru celebrates their summer break from January-March.  
This time is also rainy season in the jungle, causing a lot of mudslides, potholes, 
and dangerous conditions.  Being the summertime also means a lot of traveling 
for camps, family vacations and conferences.  Please pray for many in the church 
traveling during this month.  My wife and I will also be traveling to our BIMI Field 
Conference in Socorro, Brazil on March 15th-24th.  

Getting back into a routine has been a big help for our health, studying, 
ministering, etc… We continue to serve God in the church with weekly Sunday 
services, Wednesday services, Thursday kids club, discipleships and evangelism.  

 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
We ask for prayer for many in the church suffering with physical needs 

during this time.  Paty is still trying to recover from surgery complications; Ingrid 
has pains in her legs and throughout her body; and Semona (a widow) is 
struggling with pain in her hip and knees after a bad fall.  We continue to ask for 
prayer for more laborers to assist us in establishing this church.  We rejoice in 
being able to share with you that we have passed the halfway mark of our goal of 
$100,000 for purchasing the land for the church. We thank those who have given 
these last two months to help us get closer.  

 
 

Serving a Great God,  

Jon & Nisha Harris 
(Missionaries in Peru, South America) 
 

 


